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Hello families,  

I hope this email finds you well and dry!  

I’m not quite sure what happened to February. Hopefully, better weather is on the horizon. Last 

week, we completed lots of learning. Our instructions are finished and they look brilliant. This week, 

we begin our narrative by recapping figurative language. We’ll also begin our Geography, Spanish 

and Computing learning.  

On Wednesday, we are very excited to have a book fair visiting the school. Children will be able 

purchase some brilliant books. Children can bring a sealed envelope containing cash into school and 

give it to me for safekeeping. Money will be returned to the children and books can be purchased 

during our allocated slot. Books range from £2.99 to £10.99. I’ve attached a book list to this email. 

The children will be given a £1 book token as part of World Book Day to spend at the fair. We are 

also holding a competition for the design of a book sleeve. The children can win a £5 voucher 

towards buying a book! The fair will continue after school if you want to have a look yourself.  

Year 4 children will continue to swim on Monday and our PE session is Thursday. Please be aware 

after school clubs will also begin this week. Thank you for returning Truro Museum and Cathedral 

trip letters. Please can I have any remaining slips returned by Friday.  

As always, if you need anything please get in touch.  

Thanks,  

Mr Hughes  


